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Please be advised that payment for the next 5 weeks has been processed today and should reach your inbox within the next 7-10 days. This is a one-off payment which covers weeks 13-17 and takes you up to the summer holiday. 
If you have not received your e-codes by Monday 22 June then please let us know via email at fsm@unity.lancs.sch.uk and we will look into the matter.
We will continue to respond to all other Free School Meal enquires via this email address.
